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11/04/2021  18:50:042021/1598/T COMMNT Charles Marks As usual, insurance companies continue to wage their lone ware against all trees and vegetation surrounding 

insured buildings.  They should be made to try all other remedial actions and use tree removal as a last resort, 

not as they currently do, a first resort.  They have already outlined two alternatives to removal (root blocking 

and underpinning) and these should be used as opposed to the removal of important natural resources like 

trees that improve the quality of air and the general outlook of the environment. They should also be reminded 

that his is a conservation area and the trees make a considerable contribution to the appeal of the area.
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